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                     PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE    
 
 

With so many venues opening again, it was sad to have Memorial Day weekend so cold and rainy.  
Luckily, the weather was perfect for the May driving tour.  From the 10 members participating, the reports 
were all positive.  Bruce and Judi Nichols did a great job organizing the tour from Millbury, MA to Woodstock, 
CT.  Even though many places were still closed,  Bruce managed to find a good place for a picnic and ice cream.  
He has written a nice review which is posted on the web site along with pictures. 
 
Don Palmer has finally connected with John Russo so we can pay him for setting up and maintaining our web 
site. We have been unable to pay the annual fee and owed John $464.63.  The treasurer ( Judi N) has sent 
John a check.  John is hoping to rejoin the club in the near future. 
 
Don Whitman Has unearthed an old club picture.  We recognize most of the members but are unable to 
identify 2.   I am mailing the picture to Don Palmer to post on the club web site.  It will probably take a couple 
of weeks, but keep your eyes open for it. There are 2 men next to Natalie Crook ( on the right) I hope someone 
can identify.    And,,   what year ? 
 
Jim and Qin Dunlea have offered to host the June meeting on Sunday the 20th. ( father’s day) at their farm in 
Woodstock, CT. 
Jim has sent a long email to members with details for an Outdoor pot luck picnic followed by a road tour for 
ice cream. He included a rain date and “ heat” date.  He needs  your RSVP and bring your lawn chair. I will 
attach his directions to this message.      Masks are not required unless you are unvaccinated. 
 
We have no other meetings planned at this time,  so think about what you would like to do and could you host 
or set up something.   It would be really nice to meet some of our “missing-in-action” members. 
 
 
  Judy 
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